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Attention Bingo Licensed Authorized Organizations - 05-01-2020: 
 
Whether a bingo hall is eligible to reopen under Phase One of the 
Governor’s Executive Order to reopen the Texas economy is not within the 
purview of the Texas Lottery Commission. 
 
Before any bingo hall reopens, charitable bingo licensee’s should refer to 
the Governor’s Executive Order GA-18, the Open Texas-Report, and contact 
their local officials(County Judge or Mayor). Local officials should contact 
the Texas Attorney General’s Office for further guidance. 

 

Thanks, 

Tom 
 

Tom Hanson 

Acting Director 

Charitable Bingo Operations Division 

Texas Lottery Commission 

512-344-5155 

Thomas.hanson@lottery.state.tx.us 

 
 
 
 

https://gov.texas.gov/uploads/files/press/EO-GA-18_expanded_reopening_of_services_COVID-19.pdf
https://gov.texas.gov/uploads/files/press/EO-GA-18_expanded_reopening_of_services_COVID-19.pdf
https://gov.texas.gov/uploads/files/organization/opentexas/OpenTexas-Report.pdf
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